
Welcome to Nelson Mandela 

Community Primary School. 

  

Welcome to Nelson Mandela Community Primary 

School. Our aim is to ensure that children at 

our school develop an enjoyment of 

learning and achieve to the best of their 

abilities in every area of school life. We do this 

by providing the highest quality education for 

each and every child and by working in 

partnership with parents, families and the 

wider community.  

  

Nelson Mandela Community Primary School is 

situated in Sparkbrook close to the city centre 

of Birmingham. 

  

The school opened in September 1987 but was 

formally opened by Bishop Desmond Tutu on 

22nd April 1988. We are very proud that Nelson 

Mandela himself visited the school on 11th 

October 1993.  

  

We are committed to giving all children every 

opportunity to achieve the highest of 

standards. The achievements, attitudes, health, 

safety and well-being of every child are very 

important to us. 

 



Our school is a special place where children, 

parents, staff and governors work together in a 

supportive, caring, happy learning community. 

We want all children to enjoy all areas of their 

personal, social and academic education and be 

prepared to take their place as local citizens of 

Birmingham and in the global community of the 

future. 

 

Visitors to our school are always welcome.  

 

Amy Lassman 

Headteacher 

 


